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April 13, 2020 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: ROUTE 15 DETOUR IN FONTANA 
 
 

Effective Monday, April 13, 2020, Sierra Ave will be undergoing construction up to and 
including Friday, April 17, 2020. The following detour will be utilized: 
 
The stop at Sierra Ave NB & Marygold Ave (60052) will not be served during this time. 
Please use the Omnitrans bus stop on Valley Blvd west of Vineyard Valley (signal before 
Sierra Ave). 
 
From Valley Blvd 
 R) Juniper Ave (next signal after Sierra Ave) 
 R) Orange Way 
  To Fontana Metrolink 
Resume normal routing 
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